
Expect delays on Hwy. 89 in
Tahoe City
Traffic on Highway 89 in Tahoe City between Grimsel Pass Road
and Wilson Avenue will be slowed down as Southwest Gas works
on its natural gas pipeline system.

The work begins June 18 and is expected to last until October.

Expect delays Monday-Thursday from 7am-7pm.
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